
What do you think 
about connecting to 
people and places 
using technology?

A study at the 
University of 
Queensland and the 
University of Exeter is 
exploring the nature of 
connections through 
technology, with a 
focus on older people.

Participation would involve one 
recorded interview about your 
perspectives, experiences and 
thoughts about connections 
through technology.

If you are interested in 
participating or have any 
questions about the study - 
Please contact Dr Jacki Liddle at 
the University of Queensland on:

email: j.liddle@uq.edu.au 
phone: 07 3365 9765


